Blue Ridge CUSD#18

411 N. John Street, Farmer City, IL 61842
Phone: 309 928-9141

#br_u_knighted

January 21, 2022

Dear BR Families,

Today’s update is that Pre-K through 6th grade students will be returning to on campus learning
beginning Monday, January 24, 2022. Due to increased staff isolation and quarantine numbers
at the middle grades, the 7th and 8th grade students will be learning remotely on Monday,
January 24 through Wednesday, January 26. The exception is that 7th and 8th grade special
education students are invited to attend on campus on Monday through Wednesday with a 2:20
dismissal. 7th and 8th graders learning from home Monday through Wednesday may request
meals using this form:https://forms.gle/o1fnAu89y2CDMsWP6. Please make your request by
Monday at 9 a.m.

SHIELD testing will be available for 7th and 8th grade students who are learning from home on
Monday through Wednesday. Students scheduled to test, or those who become symptomatic,
may do so at either BRHS or BRIJHS. Both locations will offer testing from 8:30-10:30 Monday
through Wednesday. Please call ahead if you would like to access the testing at BRHS. The
high school phone number is 309 928-2622.

All BRIJHS activities have been cancelled for January 24- January 26.

We are hopeful to return to full on campus learning in the very near future. Thank you for your
continued support.

Sincerely,

Dr. Hillary Stanifer
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